M Gma i| Tracy Wellington <tracy@kca.org.nz>

Thanks from the Salvation Army Johnsonville
1 message

Karen White <karen.white@salvationarmy.org.nz> 18 April 2023 at 19:24
To: "tracy@kca.org.nz" <tracy@kca.org.nz>
Cc: Susan Adams <susan.adams@salvationarmy.org.nz>

Hi Tracy,

One of the ways we at Salavation Army Johnsonville support our community is to provide a meal, MASH (Meal At
Sallies House). Everyone in the community is invited, free of charge, and we have a range of people coming in to
share a meal with others each Wednesday lunchtime.

Along with our meal we are very grateful to have support from KCA who provide us with frozen milk, and bread each
week. Members of our community are very keen and grateful to be able to come along and get some supplies to
supplement their pantry. Sometimes KCA have also provided other items to offer to our community, which have been
gratefully recieved also.

We would like to acknowledge and thank all the staff and volunteers at KCA who support our work to the community
through your service, a partnership established in 2012. We appreciate you have a big job, a heavy task, and that

you take very seriously your mission to save food and redistribute it to people in the community who need it, to help
reduce inequality. Our communities are blessed to have you working so hard to make this happen. Thankyou to all
of the team at KCA! We look forward to continuing to work with you in the future, helping our communities together.

Kind regards

Karen

Karen White
Life Group Co-ordinator
Salvation Army Johnsonville
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